Roberta DiMezza

From: Kathy Kloeblen <kathykloeblen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 6:46 AM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Cc: Rep. Speakman, June **Subject:** Support Bill 7216

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Chair Craven, I ask you and the House Judiciary Committee to support Bill 7216. This bill will help our law enforcement solve crimes and keep Rhode Island safer. Any common sense gun laws should and need to be supported by our Rhode Island House and Senate . Having worked as a School Nurse at Newtown Highschool during the Sandy Hook tragedy , I know the sad lasting effects of gun violence on a community. Please support this important bill to help our Police in their investigations. Please support this bill to keep our communities safe and strong. Thank you, Kathleen Kloeblen RN Bristol RI